Consultation On The Draft Education (Maintained Special Schools)(Amendment)(England) Regulations, ref DfES0531/2003

The response rate was less than 10% and was, therefore, statistically insignificant. No far-reaching changes were suggested to the proposals. 

A small majority of those responding agreed with the Department's intention not to mirror equivalent provision applying to statutory proposals on mainstream schools by reducing the period during which they may be objected to from two months to six weeks.

There was general support for the provisions which would increase the amount of additional information that proposers should include with statutory proposals submitted to their Schools Organisation Committee.

